
 

Eazix, Inc. 
Unit 301 Plaz@  B, 6530 Northgate Avenue, 

Filinvest Corporate City, 
Alabang, Muntinlupa City, Philippines 1700 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that EAZIX, Inc. authorizes PC Test Lab to act on our behalf, 
until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to the FCC. 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, 
U.S.C.862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b), to the application 
is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Arnel G. Lampa 
Senior Division Manager 
Eazix, Inc. 



 

Eazix, Inc. 
Unit 301 Plaz@  B, 6530 Northgate Avenue, 

Filinvest Corporate City, 
Alabang, Muntinlupa City, Philippines 1700 

 

 
 

October 14, 2004 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

In re: EAZIX, Inc. 
FCC ID: R5Y-EZWFDI01 
Request for Confidentiality 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
In accordance with 0.459 of CFR 47, EAZIX, Inc. hereby requests confidentiality of the Block 
Diagrams, Circuit Diagrams, Circuit Description, Parts List, and Operational Description 
attachments for the subject application. 
 
These documents contain detailed system and equipment description and related information about 
the product, which EAZIX, Inc. considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design and, 
otherwise, would not release to the general public.  Since this design is a basis from which future 
technological products will evolve, EAZIX, Inc. considers that this information would be of benefit 
to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in these documents would give 
competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arnel G. Lampa 
Senior Division Manager 
EAZIX, Inc. 
 
 
 

 



 

Eazix, Inc. 
Unit 301 Plaz@  B, 6530 Northgate Avenue, 

Filinvest Corporate City, 
Alabang, Muntinlupa City, Philippines 1700 

 

 
October 14, 2004 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Div. 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 

In re: EAZIX, Inc. 
FCC ID: R5Y-EZWFDI01 
Request for Short-Term Confidentiality 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In accordance with 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, EAZIX, Inc. requests 
short-term confidentiality for the test setup photos, external photos, internal photos, and 
user’s manual of the attached test report. 
 
These documents contain detailed system and equipment descriptions and related 
information about the product, which EAZIX, Inc. considers to be 
proprietary, confidential, and a custom design and otherwise, would not release to the 
general public. Since this design is a basis from which future technological products 
will evolve, EAZIX, Inc. feels that this information would be of benefit to its 
competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in these documents would give our 
competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arnel G. Lampa 
Senior Division Manager 
EAZIX, Inc. 


